
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

DISCONTINUANCE OF THE ACCEPTANCE OF HARD COPIES OF DOCUMENTS 

BANK SUPERVISION DEPARTMENT 

November 16, 2020 

 

 
Please note that the Central Bank of the Bahamas has moved to a paperless environment and 

as such, we no longer accept hard copies of documents. Therefore, all documents relevant to 

matters processed by the Bank Supervision Department should be sent via electronic email to 

the Department’s general mail box address: BSD@centralbankbahamas.com. 

 

 

Questions regarding this Notice should be addressed to: 

Authorization and Administration Unit 
Bank Supervision Department 
Central Bank of The Bahamas 

Email: BSD@centralbankbahamas.com  
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